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A SPECIAL TRIBUTE TO OUR 
PHARMACY PROFFESIONALS 
25 SEPTEMBER 2021 - WORLD PHARMACIST DAY

Dear MHR Client and Pharmacy Professional,

As we celebrate World Pharmacist Day on Saturday, 25 September, we wish to 
extend a heartfelt thank you to all pharmacy professionals for the exceptional work 
you do and the instrumental role you play in the health and wellbeing of your 
fellow South Africans. Your diligent efforts help people to maintain their health, 
which improves their quality of life. 

No wonder this year's campaign focuses on 'Trust' with the theme 'Pharmacy: Always 
trusted for your health'. Your partnership and significant contribution to our country's 
people allows us to be a 'Trusted Source for Talent'. We are because of you!

YOUR TRUSTED 
SOURCE FOR TALENT
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